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Dear Colleagues,

On behalf of the American Dental Association (ADA), it is our pleasure to offer you a very warm 
welcome to the United States for the 60th annual ISO/TC 106 Dentistry meeting. We are very 
happy to host this important event on behalf of the American National Standards Institute. 

The ADA exists to power the profession of dentistry, help dentists succeed and support the 
advancement of the health of the public. Together with our 159,000+ members, we’ve been 
driving dentistry forward for over 160 years.   

The ADA has participated in dental standards development since 1928.  We believe strongly in 
the importance of dental product standards to help ensure that dentists and the public have 
products that are safe, effective, reliable and interoperable. The development of ISO standards 
through a consensus-based process that relies on sound science is crucial to achieve this 
goal. As dentistry continues to evolve and advance technologically, and the marketplace 
becomes more and more global, it is essential that the important work of international dental 
standards development continues.  

Thank you for contributing your expertise.  Your hard work at this meeting will shape the 
direction of future dental products, services and systems around the world for years to come. 

We hope you enjoy the meeting and the beautiful and unique city of New Orleans. 

Sincerely, 

Linda J. Edgar, D.D.S., M.Ed. 
President 

Raymond A. Cohlmia, D.D.S. 
Executive Director 


